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SATs Week 

#personal best! 

 
Congratulations to the Year 6 children who showed real determination completing their SATs this week.  I’m 

pleased to report that they felt the tests went well, they were well prepared and some even enjoyed the challenge!  

Results will be out in July, but in the mean time I can assure you that the Y6 teachers have plenty more learning 

and activities to fill the children’s final term at Junior School. 

 

Wed 17th May – Don’t forget Whole School Photos. 

 

A message from the Friends: Sports Day is Friday 26th May – Refreshments will be served throughout the day.  If 

anyone can volunteer for a half hour slot to assist, please contact Steph or Jayne or e-mail friends@trjs.co.uk.  

We already have one person manning the stall all day, so any extra help as a second pair of hands would be 

appreciated.  It will not be a problem if you need to leave to see your child’s race starting. 

 

Cake donations of homemade or shop bought cakes would be very gratefully received on the morning of Sports Day 

– thank you. 

 

Also – don’t forget we have a Friends meeting on Wednesday 17th May straight after school – cake and childcare 

provided.  Everyone welcome.  If you haven’t been before, why not come along and join us?  We are a friendly 

bunch. 

 

You are warmly invited to our Helping Hands Coffee Morning on Thursday 

25th May at 9:30.  If you want to find out more about Helping Hands, pop 

into the office and pick up some information or have a look on our website. 

 

Best wishes, Mrs Sharpe 
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